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From:  Michael Terry 
  Community Relations Specialist, 352-797-3608  
 
Re:  Stabbing Victim Left on Spring Hill Roadway 
 
Date:  January 29, 2018 
 

 
The Hernando County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a stabbing on County Line 
Road in Spring Hill. 
 
Deputies responded to the McDonald’s located at 10319 County Line Road at 6:30 p.m. in 
reference to the stabbing. 
 
The victim, a 35-year-old white male, was seen by witnesses being pushed out of a blue 
minivan near the McDonald’s. The man, who is not being identified at this time, sustained a 
stab wound to his lower extremities.  
 
Paramedics were called in to treat the victim at the scene. 
 
The vehicle the man had been riding left the area prior to law enforcement’s arrival. 
The victim refused to cooperate with investigators at the scene. 
 
He would only tell deputies he had been stabbed inside the vehicle he had been riding in. 
 
Due to the severity of his injury, the victim was transported to an area trauma center for 
treatment. 
 
Investigators hope to re-question the victim once his condition has stabilized. 
 
Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call the Hernando County Sheriff’s 
Office at 352-754-6830. 
 
No additional details are available at this time. 
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